
 

4th April 2019 

Shakespearean Storytelling 

This week Year 1 and Year 2 were lucky enough to 
enjoy a storytelling session led by an actor from the 
Globe Theatre. He told the story of Shakespeare's 
famous play Henry V. The children learnt some of 
the Shakespearean lines and joined in with the 
acting. Next term Year 1 will participate in a number 
of  workshops led by the actors from the Globe The-
atre.  They will explore the play in more detail.  We 
look forward to seeing their acting skills develop 
and reading 
some of their 
fantastic writing 
inspired by the 
play.  

                    Code Club News 

Years 5 Code Club 
have been working 
very hard developing 

a questions and answers games 
based on this term’s topic “The 
Earth and the Space”.  
 

They combined their knowledge 
about space 
and their 
coding skills 
to create an 
amazing 
game.  

Years 6 visited the Camden City Learning Centre to attend a 
3D printing workshop. 
They created key rings 
to give to their mothers 
for Mother’s Day.  They 
also made one for Mrs 
Bannon! Well done 

                                Year 1  
 

 

One Elm enjoyed a wonderful 
gardening workshop delivered by 
Mr Smith, our resident gardener. 
They began the session by learn-
ing all about honey bees and 
their importance in a garden.                                        
 

 
The children learnt 
that bees need flowers to 
survive,  so they planted 
their own seed balls to grow 
in our garden. The children 
loved getting involved and 
making a difference!  

 Camden Primary Choirs Festival 

Congratulations to the school choir on their out-
standing performance at the Camden Primary 
Choirs Festival.  The children sang with great com-
mitment and enthusiasm and their individual item 
‘A Million Dreams’ was a hit with the audience and 
made us very proud!  Well done to the children for 
their impressive focus and professionalism on stage 
and their hard work in preparing for the concert.   

Year 4 multi-sport festival 
Both Year 4 classes took part in a 
sports festival at Finsbury Leisure 
Centre in Islington. The children 
participated in a range of activi-
ties including: Fencing, Softball, 
Rugby, Boccia, Dodgeball and 
Badminton.                               

Richard Cobden won the 
prestigious Fair Play tro-
phy, awarded for effort, 
sportsmanship and out-
standing behaviour. Well 
done Year 4! 

                           Happy Easter! 

We want to wish all our families celebrating Easter 
this holiday a blessed and peaceful celebration.   

 

We wish everybody a lovely holiday and we look forward to 
seeing you all again on Wednesday 24th April 2019. 
Have a great holiday! 



 
Maths Champions 

Congratulations to the following children who 
have been awarded their Maths Champion 
Badges:    
 

One Star Musa Ud-Deen  
 

Two Star Badges: Anna Majid; Man-

ha Abukar Caarif; Ellie Shorehdeli Jessup  
 

Three Star Badges: Sara Miah; Sai 

Bhardwaj; Ramlo Harun;                                
Ruwaydah Abdisalam  
 

Four Star Badges: Safa Ahmed; Rahib 

Rahman; Yasmin Ali ; Franklin Nkani; 
Khawla Elmi;  Ameer Fennane;                
Sai Bhardwaj; Tania Begum  
 

Five Star Badges: Huda Osman; Salim 

Mohammed; Mohammed Sultan; Samiya 
Gurey; Muhammad Ahnaf Abid 

 
MAKE SURE ALL HOLIDAYS OR JOURNEYS ABROAD ARE 
BOOKED IN SCHOOL HOLIDAY TIME.  HOLIDAY LEAVE DURING 
TERM TIME WILL NOT BE GRANTED. 

 

2018 – 2019 Academic Year 

SPRING TERM 2019 

Last day of term  Friday 5th April 2019   

SUMMER TERM 2019 

Staff INSET Day                   Tuesday 23rd April  

Start of Term for Children Wednesday 24th April  

May Day Bank Holiday Monday 6th May   

Half Term    Mon 27th to Fri 31st May  

Last day of term  Tuesday 23rd July  

AUTUMN TERM 2019 

Start of Term for Children Wednesday 4th September 

2019 

 

 

 

 Best Attendance for last 
week: 

2 Willow:  99.16% 

6 Jacaranda: 99.11%            
                    

Certificates of Achievement 
 

Well done to our most recent certificate winners who 
were nominated for achieving well in their learning or 
behaviour. These children will be presented with their 
certificates in assembly:      
 

Reception: Nour Suleman; Bilal Ali; Ibrahim Haq; Affaf 
Berkoun; Maryam Ali; Humaira Ali; Aladdin Hussain 
 

Year 1:  Fatima Bouhafs; Mohammed Yunus  Khan; 
Yakoub Adjal; Haajara Osman; Afsana Abdul; Adam Ali; 
Kaled Bahassan; Laila El-Louah; Bushra Hassan; Hafizur 
Rahman 
 

Year 2: Oscar Chanwsi Pillo; Zeinab Ahmed; Aisha Buri 
 

Year 3: Sufian Kawthar; Haneef Ullah; Ismail Ali; Maria 
Mahjoub; Zamzam Deerow; Ehsan Khan 
 

Year 4: Yasir Hussain; Ines Fellah; Mohamed Sultan;  
Maryam Jalil;  Alina Hussein; Salim Mohammed; Safa 
Deerow; Adam Hersi;  Rawda Isse  
 

Year 5: Abdullahi Hassan; Iqramul Hoque; Ilyas Koubi; 
Ryan Lopez Holgate; Sulaiman Moalin; Nasiba Mohamed; 
Sonam Naeem; Ahmed Hayat; Nihal Islam; 
Amin Hassan 
 

Year 6: Rahma Ahmed; Aisha Chowdhury; 
Koorosh Amirifard; Hayat Abdi; Abdurrahman Osman 

Richard Cobden Parents Association  
 
Thank you to all who gave their time to donate, bake, buy 
and generally help at our bake sale. 
We raised £251.41!!! 
Well done to all! 
 
Our next event will be the Summer Fair. Please join us in 
planning this event and help us make it a great one for 
our children! 
 
Please drop into our meetings, held every other Tuesday 
morning 09.00 -10.00/10.30, at the Richard Cobden 
Learning Centre. 

           Year 2 
This week Year 2 enjoyed a very engaging 
and interactive presentation about Argenti-
na by Mr Scrivano. The presentation includ-
ed a look at the Geographical features of 
Argentina, the history of famous landmarks 

and people who originated from Argentina. The children 
learnt about the national hot drink “Mate” and even saw 
photos of Mr Scrivano’s childhood growing up in Argenti-
na. 
 

 During the presenta-
tion, we all thought 
carefully about the 
similarities and differ-
ences between this  
Non-European country 
and the UK. 


